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nsk¡, Heather

Please consider this the Department's request to withdraw this item. lt is our íntention to bring the issue back at a
rture meeting.

Pat McNally, P. Eng.
Executive Director - Planning, Environmental & Engineering Services
City of London
Direct phone line 519-661-2500, ext.4936

McNally, Patrick
Friday, November 1 1, 2011 4:21 PM
Lysynski, Heather
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